
Wildcat Sports Program 

Parents,  

Our sports program was built to support and expand our students’ exceptional learning       

experience at St. John. The program affords our students an opportunity to participate in a 

range of sports, in a variety of settings and leagues. We depend both on student participation 

as well as parent volunteers for coach and committee positions in order for our programs to 

run successfully. Please see below for important information:  

Registration: Registration and payment via credit card is completed online through  
MySchoolBucks. Registration will open for Fall sports in late August. Please be on the lookout 
for communications coming soon  

  

Soccer: Grades K – 8 will again compete in a local recreational league in the fall season.   

 

Golf: Golf is open to students in grades 4-8 during the fall months with practice and matches 
held at Holly Hills Country Club.  

 

Basketball: We will have an in-house instructional league for 1st and 2nd graders, and 3rd – 8th 
graders will compete in the Monocacy League against teams from across the county.  The  
season runs October to March; registration opens in late September. 

 

Volleyball: Girls and Boys grades 6-8 can participate in Volleyball this winter.   

 

Lacrosse: K – 8th graders compete in the Western Maryland Youth Lacrosse Conference 
against teams from across the county.  The season runs March to June.  Registration opens in 
early January. 

 

As always, success of the program depends on participants and volunteers so don’t be afraid 
to get involved!  If you have any questions, comments, suggestions, or are able to volunteer, 
please contact Co-Athletic Directors, Jimmy Vanderhuff at jamesvanderhuff@gmail.com or 
Michael Walters at mwalters198@gmail.com  
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